
From:	Ульви	Касимов	
Sent:	Tuesday,	April	02,	2019	
To:	Keith	Drazek	&	Cherine	Chalaby	
 
 
Dear	Mr.	Chalaby	and	Mr.	Drazek, 
	 
Thank	you	for	your	kind	words	and	for	appreciation	of	our	efforts. 
	 
Here	at	.ART,	we	realize	the	importance	of	legal	regulation	of	data	protection	
and	privacy	within	the	European	Union.	We	highly	esteem	all	ICANN	
activities	and	complex	work	towards	this	goal. 
	 
It	is	important	for	us	that	members	of	our	team,	and	in	particular	Mr.	Pritz,	
can	contribute	to	the	development	of	ICANN	ecosystem	and	are	ready	to	
develop	our	relations	and	cooperation	in	the	future. 
 
Kind regards, 
  
Ulvi Kasimov 
Founder  
 .ART - UKCI Limited 
  


